NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2023

We are having a stock sale

- And you are invited!

For the first time, Pot Olé is
having a stock sale. Therefore
it will be possible to buy our
popular pots in smaller
guantities at great prices.
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We look forward to seeing you:

Friday 17/11 at 14-18
Saturday 18/11 at 10-14
Sunday 19/11 at 10-14
@Dsterled 28G, 4300 Holbask

16. - 18. january 2024
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We look forward showing you our new pots at the fairs
in the beginning of 2024. News )

21. - 23. january 2024

4. - 6. february 2024
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